
The Chemours Company 
1007 Market Street 
Wilmington, DE 

November 26, 2018 
Chemours Executive Announcement – Supplier CSR Assessment 

Dear Supply Chain Partners, 

On September 13th, The Chemours Company announced its Corporate Responsibility Commitment (CRC) expressed through 10 

ambitious goals to the market.  Since that time, we have demonstrated our commitment by becoming a participant of the United 

Nations Global Compact and the release of our first Corporate Responsibility Report.    

Through our Corporate Responsibility Commitment, we aspire to differentiate our organization and demonstrate to our 

stakeholders that Chemours is truly a different kind of chemistry company.  The expectations of our executive management, 

employees, customers, and communities underpin our Corporate Responsibility Commitment.  And now we welcome our supply 

chain partners to join us on our corporate responsibility journey.   

Supply chain sustainability is important to our customers globally and demonstrating it requires us to go beyond Chemours 

operations to our suppliers.  At Chemours, we recognize that our supplier partners are an important part of how we deliver our 

business and that many of our supplier partners are well ahead of us in the corporate responsibility journey.  We look forward to 

your support and collaboration.  Through the participation of our key partners in our corporate responsibility journey, we will 

demonstrate strong sustainable performance of our supply chain.   

Chemours is requesting our key suppliers to participate in a corporate social responsibility (CSR) assessment.  We encourage 

our suppliers to embrace this opportunity to benchmark your performance and, through this process, seek out opportunities for 

improvement.   

This assessment will be conducted by EcoVadis, and the program is co-financed by The Chemours Company and you.  (Learn more 

at fees.ecovadis.com).  We believe that using EcoVadis’ collaborative platform will increase transparency, standardize reporting, 

facilitate improvement, and significantly reduce your overall CSR workload by allowing you to share your CSR scorecard with other 

customers.  The Chemours company is also completing the EcoVadis CSR assessment. 

We thank you in advance for completing this assessment and for joining this strategic initiative on which we can work together 

for a more sustainable future.  

Best Regards, 

Gabriel Kiewek  
Chief Procurement Officer 

https://investors.chemours.com/news-releases/news-releases-details/2018/Chemours-Announces-Corporate-Responsibility-Commitments-Tied-to-Its-Growth-Strategy/default.aspx
https://www.chemours.com/our-company/corporate-responsibility/report/downloads

